
Elementary school supply and 
personal item pick-up

P U T N A M  C I T Y  S C H O O L S

 

 

 

All Putnam City Elementary sites:
 Kindergarten and 3rd grade- May

12th 4:00-6:00pm
1st and 4th grade- May 13th 4:00-6:00pm

2nd and 5th grade-May 14th 4:00-6:00pm
Pre-K and any make up- May 15th 4:00-

6:00pm

We miss you!

You miss us…..and your stuff.

The unexpected end to the school year left us without a proper goodbye, and it left us with all

of your child’s belongings. We are finally able to say a socially distant goodbye, behind a mask,

and allow you to claim your personal belongings.  Please follow the instructions below to

obtain your child’s items. Our elementary teachers have gathered and bagged these items,

and we will offer safe, curbside service to families.

Please come to your children’s school on the

designated day and time listed below, and stay in

your car.

 

Have your children’s first and last names (and car

rider numbers, if applicable) written on a large

sheet of paper so that it can be seen from your car

window.

 

Items not claimed by May 15th will be donated or

discarded.

For your safety and the safety of our staff, please

stay in your car.  We will deliver the items to you. 

You will not be required to return a second time if

you have children in different grades in elementary.

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  All middle school

and high school locations will be releasing their own

pick-up plans for each site.

 

Please bring any library books, or other school-

owned property. Thank you!


